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November is a month for giving back and giving thanks. We are overwhelmed
with kindness and gratitude as we highlight acts of giving from our organization
and our community.

We Give Thanks

David, son of Ed and Rosalie, sadly passed away a few months ago. He was an
active member of the recovery community and would often utilize Bethlehem
Hope Center for support and resources. After his passing, Ed and Rosalie asked
how they could give back to the Hope Center, and they did so by giving two
generous donations in support of the recovery center’s mission. The donation
will be used to carry on David’s name by supporting others seeking recovery. The
team at the Hope Center will be dedicating one of their meeting rooms in David’s
name. David Memorial Hall will be named in the presence of his family and
friends at the Hope Center on Saturday, November 25, 2023.

David’s Memorial Hall

Thank you, Ed and Rosalie, for your generous donation.
And thank you to our Hope Center staff for making such a profound difference. 

http://www.treatmenttrends.org/news


For several years, Muhlenberg
College has been donating
computers to TTI. Duane Allen and
Soumira Haddad of our IT
Department are pictured with some
of the donated computers. Thank
you, Muhlenberg College, for your
generous acts of kindness over the
years!

Thank you, Muhlenberg College!

On Saturday, October 28th, Allentown The Center Program Director, Brandy
Rosania, set up a table full of TTI resources and swag for all the children who
were trick-or-treating throughout the City of Allentown. She was able to pass
out three cases of Narcan and over 50 outreach bags with literature to adults,
80 water bottles, and tons of socks and candy to the kids who walked by! What a
fun way to give back to our community!

Allentown Halloween Walking Parade

The Embolden WC Trust presented a Safety Award to TTI for outstanding
workers compensation claims performance from July 2021 to June 2022 during
their Annual Meeting in October. Way to be safe and protect all our employees,
TTI!

Safety Award!

Officer Cunningham & Brandy Rosania



Center Calendars

This month, our Recovery Centers are hosting football watch parties, Veteran’s
Day celebrations, and Thanksgiving events! Join in the fun this month by
checking out their calendars!
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